
  

 
 
  
    Issue 262 

                                                   Date: 28th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents,    

 
PARENT GOVERNOR NOMINATIONS – TO BE SUBMITTED BY 2pm TOMORROW PLEASE 

 

 Catryn, Ellyn, Lucy and Kara led us in our Collective worship and did so beautifully. 

Diolch!    We are now looking forward to another lovely gathering next week which will 

be led by Jasmine, Niamh, Esme and Teigan. Please join us if you can.  
 

ST MARY’S SUPPORTERS Meeting tonight 7pm please join us! 
 

Tomorrow we shall be joining groups across the country in raising funds for Macmillan 

Nurses by sharing in the world’s biggest Coffee 

morning. Our part in this will be to hold a children’s 

cake stall. We would be grateful for donations of cakes 

to be sold at 25p each to the children during the course 

of the afternoon. This is one of the many events in our 

school when the older children help the younger children by helping them with their 

shopping. The children can buy cakes, one of which they eat at school with their friends 

and others, if you wish to send more than 25p to bring home. Home baked or bought 

cakes are all needed please. Drop them into school on Friday morning and leave them 

in the hall, thank you. Please make sure that money purses etc are labelled, together 

with any cake boxes…if you want them back! 

 

We shall be holding our WELL DONE ASSEMBLY tomorrow at 2.30pm, introducing our 

Nursery children and celebrating September birthdays, all are welcome! 

 

Dosbarth Onnen will be visiting Chirk Castle on Thursday 12th 

October – further details to follow shortly. 

 

 

 

Bishop Peter Brignall will be visiting our school on Friday 6th October. 

This is a very special day for our school and we shall need all of the 

children to be present and raring to go!  

 

 

Urdd 

Following on from last year’s successes in the Urdd we shall be joining up again this 

year.  So, if your child is Dosbarth Bedwen, Onnen or Castan, is interested in joining the 

Urdd and taking part in various events, including sports and recitation then please see 

Mrs Whittington for a form. Membership costs £7 if you join before 5th December and 

£8.50 after that date. 
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BRO HAFREN CHOIR 

Any budding stars may be interested to know that Bro Hafren’s Childrens Choir are 

looking for new members. They sing a wide variety of music and take part in concerts 

and workshops in and around Newtown. They meet at Ysgol Dafydd Llwyd every 

Thursday from 3.34pm to 4.45pm and would love to see you there! Contact Mrs Evans 

01686 627076 for further information or just go along next week. 

 

POWYS WRITING SQUAD 

The squad is open to children from Y4 –Y8 who enjoy reading, writing and getting 

together. The children choose the topics and themes for events and are joined sometimes 

by visiting authors. This term’s meeting is on Saturday 11th November 10am to 12 noon 

and the theme is diary reading and blackout poetry. The children need to bring coloured 

pencils, pads and pens and be ready to get creative. Application forms are available in 

Dosbarth Castan. 
 

 

Have a great weekend, let’s hope the rain stays away! 

 

Mrs B A Legge 

Headteacher 


